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Dregne, James

From: Rice, Timyn

Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2011 11:58 AM

To: Henry, Danielle D.

Cc: Dregne, James; Pelz, Susan; Honey, Kelly; Greenwell, Jeff; Angulo, Yanisa; Nichols, Jerry;
Kelly, Steven Michael; Gibbs, Ana; Vazquez, Pamala; Douthirt, Ashley

Subject: Re: Aqua Clean

Attachments: IMG00104-20110707-1119.jpg

The fire has been extinguished and all runoff controlled. A Clean Harbors vac truck was unloading PCW into the open
delivery sump when sparks from a welder ignited the vapors. The fire engulfed the delivery sump and flashed back to the
vac truck. Electrical equipment and piping around the sump was destroyed. The western most treated water tank (not
required to be registered) was burned but appears to be intact. All contaminated runoff appears to be contained within the
delivery sump and another sump that collects all runoff from the asphait pad. Aqua Clean is using their own vac trucks
and personnel to collect the contaminated water and process on site. There are some registered tanks that did not appear
to be impacted by the fire. Facility contact is W. D. Miller, 863-644-0655 or 863-71 2-6630 (cell). Please let me know if you
need any additional info.

Timyn

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Device

From: Henry, Danielle D.

To: Rice, Timyn

Cc: Dregne, James; Pelz, Susan; Honey, Kelly; Greenwell, Jeff; Angulo, Yanisa; Nichols, Jerry; Kelly, Steven Michael;
Gibbs, Ana; Vazquez, Pamala; Douthirt, Ashley

Sent: Thu Jul 07 10:04:23 2011

Subject: Aqua Clean

Timyn,

Once you receive word on the fire occurring now at Aqua Clean please copy the individuals noted above.

Thanks,
Danielle



